
 

 

 

 

HALLOWEEN CANDY DONATIONS 

ACCEPTED HERE! 

 
 

McMath Leadership students are supporting a project known 

as THE GOOD SHEPHERD which assists the homeless women 

on the Lower Eastside of Vancouver. 7 days a week, 365 days 

a year – GOOD SHEPHERD volunteers provide homeless 

women with candy bags, food, hope, and encouragement.  It is 

not unusual for them to give out 90 candy bags per night.   

 

In support of this project Spul’u’kwuks is collecting any 

LEFTOVER HALLOWEEN CANDY.  

Please hand in your candy / chocolate donations to the office.  

Thank you for your support!!! 
 


